RESOLUTION NO. 2355

A RESOLUTION OF THE CITY OF SALISBURY, MARYLAND ACCEPTING A DONATION FROM THE DELMARVA ZOOLOGICAL SOCIETY FOR THE SALISBURY ZOOLOGICAL PARK.

WHEREAS, the Council of the City of Salisbury supports the acceptance of donations at the Salisbury Zoo; and

WHEREAS, the Delmarva Zoological Society would like to donate to the City a desktop computer; and

WHEREAS, the Delmarva Zoological Society will secure and donate the computer, materials and labor necessary to fully utilize the computer to benefit the Veterinary Technician and staff of the Salisbury Zoo.

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that the Council of the City of Salisbury, Maryland does hereby accept the donation of a computer and services valued at a maximum of approximately \$619.

THIS RESOLUTION was introduced and duly passed at a meeting of the Council of the City of Salisbury, Maryland held on December 9, 2013 and is to become effective immediately upon adoption.

ATTEST:

Kimberly R. Nichols

CITY CLERK

Jacob L. Day

PRESIDENT! City Council

APPROVED by me this

day of Kumver. 201

James Ireton, Jr.

MAYOR, City of Salisbury





125 NORTH DIVISION STREET SALISBURY, MARYLAND 21801

Tel: 410-548-3170 Fax: 410-548-3107

MICHAEL S. MOULDS, P.E. DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC WORKS

To:

Tom Stevenson, Acting City Administrator

From:

JAMES IRETON, JR.

MAYOR

TOM STEVENSON

ACTING CITY ADMINISTRATOR

Michael Moulds, Director of Public Works

Date:

November 22, 2013

Re:

Zoo Donations

The Delmarva Zoological Society (DZS) has raised funds and received grants to be able to make continued donations to the Salisbury Zoo. DZS is pleased to donate \$619.00 in the form of computer per the attached letter dated November 22, 2013. The donation includes the following items:

Donated items	Approximate Value
Computer & Services	619.00
(Software, Delivery, Installation)	
Total Donation	\$619.00

Attached is a Resolution for consideration to accept the donations from the Delmarva Zoological Society.

Unless you or the Mayor has further questions, please forward a copy of this memo to the City Council.



Working to Renew the Zoo

November 22, 2013

Dear Michael,

The Delmarva Zoological Society is pleased to be able to gift the City of Salisbury with a new computer system!

In July of 2013, the Delmarva Zoological Society was granted \$1,000 from the Community Foundation of the Eastern Shore through a Technical Mini Grant. With those funds, we purchased a Dell OptiPlex Desktop for the Salisbury Zoo's Veterinary Technician, Debbie Graham. The purchase was made on August 6th from Mader Systems Consulting.

In addition to the PC, the Delmarva Zoological Society paid for the delivery, set-up, and configuration, and software installation for the PC. The total for product and services was \$619 (The left-over funds were used for computers at the Delmarva Zoological Society office, as approved by the Community Foundation).

Please let me know if you have any questions regarding this gift. We thank you and the Department of Public Works for your help to "Renew the Zoo!"

Warmest Regards,

Taylor Whitehair

Technical Writer

(443) 480 - 9045